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Dear Parent/Carer, 

I am sure you are aware that yesterday the Prime Minister announced that all pupils will 

return to school on Monday 8th March.  

I am sure that you are as pleased and relieved about this news as we are. We understand 

the impact that the lockdown has had upon our families and especially our children and we 

are looking forward to welcoming the children back. 

As a school, we have always followed all guidance in order to reduce the risks to our 

community, staff and children and this will continue. Over the coming days, we will work 

through all new guidance and review and update our risk assessment. Once plans are 

finalised, I will write to you again to give further information.  

In the meantime, I would like to say a huge well done for all the support you have given your 

children whilst they have been learning remotely and to the children for engaging so well. 

We know it has been challenging! Please continue with this support over the next couple of 

weeks as when the children return they will carry on from that point of learning. If you need 

any help or support, please do not hesitate to contact school.  

Thank you for your continued support.  

Kind Regards, 

 

Mrs Taylor 

Principal 
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